
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Will Hall
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: FW: Vehicle purchase
Date: Monday, July 11, 2016 11:30:04 AM

Will –
 
See response from Sara below.  The primary reason for the increase is the replacement cost.  The
 car is estimated to have a 10 year life.
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133
 
From: Sara Lane 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 9:08 AM
To: Debbie Tarry
Cc: Rick Kirkwood; Phil Ramon; Grant Raupp
Subject: RE: Vehicle purchase
 
You are correct the increase is due to the increased replacement cost.   To provide a little more
 background- the increase in the annual replacement cost is actually $1,050 but that is offset by
 $700 saving in operating and maintenance costs when compared to the Ford Focus.   
 
From: Debbie Tarry 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 8:35 AM
To: Sara Lane; Rick Kirkwood
Subject: FW: Vehicle purchase
 
FYI – I assume it maybe the replacement cost is so much higher – but not sure.  Can you let me
 know?
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133
 
From: Will Hall 
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2016 8:56 AM
To: Debbie Tarry; Carolyn Wurdeman; John Norris
Subject: Vehicle purchase
 
I am fine with the staff recommendation to replace the Ford Focus with a new Nissan Leaf. I
 am curious, however, why the annual operating, maintenance, and replacement costs for the
 Leaf are $350 more than for the Focus. I would have thought that decreased fuel costs might
 result in lower overall operating costs for an electric vehicle.
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Will Hall, Shoreline City Council
206-373-1630
 
All email to and from this address is subject to public disclosure.


